
Welcome to the worship of God this morning, and to 
our shared life in this church. It is a 
pleasure to have you with us today. 
Seat cushions are available at the 
back of the sanctuary. Please ask a 
greeter for assistance. We invite 
guests to sign our guest book  
located at the back of the sanctuary. 

PRAYER INVITATION 
As Christians, we have been called to pray 
for each other in all circumstances. To help 
with this, we simply move through the  

church membership list. Today we ask that you hold 
the persons listed in your prayers: Judy Bell; Diane, 
Ben Berube; Bruce & Sheila Bowie; Bev Boyington; 
Greg & Lynn Brown; Gordon, Wendy Bruce; Dan & 
Jody, Crystal, Jordan Budd; Bill & Marie Buie; Amy 
Buob; David & Susan Burrows; David & Kathy, 
Owen, Kayla Buttars; Dorothy Buttars 
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WEEK OF JUNE 16 - 23, 2019 

Thurs 20 - Safe Food Handling Course @ 9:00am 

SUMMER CAMP!! 
Pres-B-Camp needs teenagers! The senior camp 
(August 22-25) is in danger of being cancelled if 

we don't get more campers. So if you are entering 
grades 9-12 and are interested in a weekend of 
fun and community please sign up now. Also, if 

you are a teen who enjoys working with youth and 
would like some volunteer hours consider 

volunteering as a junior counsellor at the junior 
camp (July 21-27). Forms are available at your 

church. 
 

Pres-B-Camp is also looking for volunteers to help 
in the kitchen or to help with the prep of camp. If 
you are interested please contact Will Newton 

(newton9455@hotmail.com). And remember that it 
is not to late to sign up yourself, your child, or your 

grandchildren for Pres-B-Camp! 

BENEFIT FOR JACK WALL 
 

Jack Wall has been in Toronto going through some very 
intensive and expensive treatment for the very painful 

radiation burn on his leg as a result of cancer treatment. 
The proceeds from this benefit will assist in covering 

some of the costs of that treatment and the accompany-
ing living expenses. 

 

Saturday, June 22, 2019 
8:00pm to 1:00am 
Food and Prizes 

South Gillies Community Hall Hwy 595 
Tickets are $4.00 and available from  

Jamie Gerow - 622-3098 

SUNDAY SERVICES IN JUNE 
 

 

June 16 - National Indigenous Peoples Sunday 
       

June 23 - Admission of newly elected  
Elders onto Session 

      Blessing of Prayer Shawls 
 

June 30 - Kerry McLaughlin will be in the        
      Pulpit till July 14 while Rev. Joyce is   
      away. She will return for Worship on   
      July 21. 

SAFE FOOD HANDLING COURSE 
 

St. Andrew’s will be hosting a Safe Food Handling 
Course on Thursday June 20, 2019 from  

9am-4pm. We currently have 8 people signed up for 
the course which will cost $56.50 per person. If we 

were to have a total of 10 or more people to sign-up 
that cost would go down to $45.20 per person. If 

you or anyone you know would be 
interested in taking the course 

please contact Jean Rawana at  
939-1702 or let Shaundra, the 
Office Administrator know by  

June 14, 2019. 

SUMMER WORSHIP HOURS 
 

From June 16 - Sept 1  
Worship will begin at 10:00am on Sundays. 

STEWARDSHIP MOMENT 
For we brought nothing into the world, so that we 
can take nothing out of it; but if we have food and 

clothing, we will be content with these. 
1 Timothy 6:7-8 

THANK YOU 
 

Ashley Moreau for sharing your voice and drum, 
and Tony DePerry for offering the open-

ing prayer in Ojibway. Your gifts have 
honoured us this day. 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=facebook&view=detailv2&&id=8981B9CE90096DDF1C5F93A4E330F48DFBA12972&selectedIndex=64&ccid=%2fWV%2fdhpQ&simid=608042713282184598&thid=OIP.Mfd657f761a5037041c8a282ebd497851o0
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjZv7TbgMHiAhWHjVkKHcf1Db4QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=%2Furl%3Fsa%3Di%26rct%3Dj%26q%3D%26esrc%3Ds%26source%3Dimages%26cd%3D%26ved%3D%26url%3Dhttp%253A%252F%252Fwww.cndajin.com


From Rev. Joyce 
 

This year marks the 25
th
 anniversary 

commemorating the adoption of the 
Confession of the Presbyterian Church in Canada 
by the 120

th
 General Assembly. Here is some 

background as written by Stephen Allen, recently 
retired as the Associate Secretary of Justice 
Ministries for the PCC.  
 

“The Confession of The Presbyterian Church in 
Canada was presented to Mr. Phil Fontaine, then 
Grand Chief of the Assembly of Manitoba Chiefs, 
on October 8, 1994 at The Forks in Winnipeg, 
Manitoba by the Moderator of the 120th General 
Assembly, the Rev. Dr. George Vais, and former 
President of the Women’s Missionary Society, Mrs. 
Kay Cowper. 
 

The Confession, now translated into Dakota, 
English, French, Korean, Ojibwe, and Plains Cree, 
was presented to Mr. Fontaine. Acknowledging the 
harm done to Aboriginal languages through 
assimilation policies and the legacy of the Indian 
Residential Schools system, the translation of the 
Confession into Aboriginal languages recognizes 
and honours the importance of Aboriginal 
languages to Aboriginal culture and identity in 
Canada, and, as such, to all Canadians. The 
Presbyterian Church in Canada is committed to 
living out its Confession to “seek opportunities to 
walk with Aboriginal peoples to find healing and 
wholeness together as God’s people” with justice, 
peace and in friendship.” 
 

If you would like more information on this document 
or other resources on Healing and Reconciliation 
check out https://presbyterian.ca/resources/healing 

ST. ANDREW’S PRESBYTERIAN 
 

207 S. Brodie Street, Thunder Bay, P7E 1C1 
Phone: (807) 622-4273 

Rev. Joyce Yanishewski 
minister.standrewspres@tbaytel.net 

(807) 632-8348 
Organist ~ Connor Curran 

Choir Director ~ Jamie Gerow 
Clerk of Session ~ John Mason 

Bookkeeper ~ Diane Berube 
Office Administrator ~ Shaundra Benincasa 

office.standrewspres@tbaytel.net  
Jim MacLean ~ Caretaker 

Sunday Worship - 11:00 am 

Office Hours:  Mon. to Fri.  9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

FRAGRANCE FREE REMINDER 
Please refrain from using perfume, cologne & 

other scented products. 

PIPE ORGAN FUNDRAISING 
 

We have raised $20,000!!!  
Thank you for helping us achieve our goal! 

A PCC MISSION MOMENT 
 
 

World Refugee Day (June 20) 
Inspired by God’s promise of abundant life, 

PWS&D envisions a world where no one has to 
live in danger or exile. Because of the efforts of 
congregations, presbyteries and other groups 

involved in refugee sponsorship, those forced to 
flee their homes out of fear for their lives and 

liberty are experiencing peace in Canada. This 
year marks the 40

th
 anniversary of The 

Presbyterian Church in Canada as a Sponsorship 
Agreement Holder with the Government of 
Canada. This World Refugee Day, we are 

celebrating the partnership between PWS&D and 
sponsoring groups and the life-

giving work that welcomes 
refugees to Canada. Together, 

we continue to journey alongside 
refugees as they search for 

peace and security.   
 

PWS&D welcomes the stranger 

GRADUATION TIME 
 

Caring & Contact would like to recognize 
graduates by sending congratulatory 

notes to them on their academic achievements. If 
you are aware of anyone who is graduating or has 
graduated from high school, college or university 

this year, please let the Church now. 

BOARD GAME DONATIONS 
 

Peer Connections at St. Josephs Health Centre 
South is looking for donations of board games,  
in good condition and with all the pieces, for the 

enjoyment of their members at their 
weekly Games Day. All game 

donations are appreciated and will 
be enjoyed.  

Phone 624-3400 ext. 3361 or drop 
off at Victoriaville Mall Suite 19 

CPR/AED COURSE 
 

The 55 Plus Centre, located at 105 Junot Ave S, 
will be having a CPR/AED Course on  

Wednesday, June 26 from  
7pm - 8:30pm.  

Registration is free. 
Call the centre at 684-3066 to register. 
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